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From: mediahub@ssrc.org
To: judgewatchers@aol.com
Subject: RE: Collaborative Grant Letter of Inquiry
Date: Mon, 23 Apr 2007 4:37 PM

April 23, 2007
Dear Ms. Sassower,

Thank you for your interest in SSRC’s Collaborative Grants in Media and Communications large grants project.
This email is to confirm that we have received your application and begun processing it. Over the next weeks the
Grants Committee and program staff will be reviewing and evaluating the applications received in this round. We
will contact you shortly if your application requires any additional information. You should expect to hear a
response within a few weeks after the April 22nd deadline.

Regards,
The Necessary Knowledge for a Democratic Public Sphere Team

Social Science Research Council

From: judgewatchers@aol.com [mailto:judgewatchers@aol.com]
Sent: Sunday, April 22, 2007 5:59 PM

To: mediahub

Subject: Collaborative Grant Letter of Inquiry

Attached is the Center for Judicial Accountability's signed Letter of Inquiry for Large Grant Project
for Academic-Advocacy Collaboration in Media & Communication, with contact memo.

Thank you.

Elena Sassower, Director
Center for Judicial Accountability, Inc. (CJA)
Tel: 914-421-1200
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